

Department of Catholic Schools

Archdiocese of San Antonio 2718 W. Woodlawn Ave San Antonio, Texas 78228 (210) 734-2620 • Fax (210) 734-9112 www.sacatholicschools.org

Notice of Asbestos

School:	St. Gregory the Great Catholic School
Address: _	700 Dewhurst Rd.
Date: July 5, 2023	

Dear Parents, Faculty, and Staff:

This is our annual notice of the presence of asbestos containing materials in our school. The location and condition of these materials are found in the school's approved Management Plan located in the Principal's office. The school's Management Plan is available, upon request, for reviewed by parents, teachers and school staff.

In August 2022, we had our three-year re-inspection and in January/February and June/July we have our periodic surveillances. All of the school inspections are conducted by **ASTEX ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES.** The results of these inspections and surveillances are recorded in the Management Plan in order to keep the school's plan updated. The contact person for ASTEX is Leonora Becknal, License #10-5662. Ms. Becknal can be reached by contacting (210) 828-9800.

(If applicable, mention any asbestos abatement carried out during vacation and/ or any other work that is planned or in progress.)

On October 14, 2022 abatement of the gym floor was conducted by Astex Environmental Services.

Sincerely,

Ana Cortez Principal